
Dear Auburn High School Community:  

Please join the Auburn High School Administration as we host a parent information 
session and question / answer period on the subject of our school reopening. This 
Zoom meeting will be held on Wednesday August 19 at 6:30 pm. Please use the link 
below as well as the meeting ID and password to access the meeting. During the one 
hour session, we will give you a brief overview of our reopening plan, answer questions 
that you may submit to us over the next few days and, if time permits, answer questions 
that may be presented that evening.   

In order to assist us in maximizing our time together, please submit your 
questions to us in advance by emailing them to Mr. Christian Maher, Auburn High 
School Assistant Principal, before 12:00 noon on Tuesday August 18, at the 
following email address: christianmaher@aecsd.education  

Sincerely,  

Mr. Brian Morgan 

Auburn High School Principal 

  

Brian Morgan is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 
 
Topic: School Reopening - Parent Q/A 
Time: Aug 19, 2020 06:30 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/91817178448 
 
Meeting ID: 918 1717 8448 
Passcode: 638283 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/zwL1UrSo4fQK-D2jijuyGw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhFz1iP0QdaHR0cHM6Ly96b29tLnVzL2ovOTE4MTcxNzg0NDhXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgBG4gk2X5wqm2hSG2JyaWFubW9yZ2FuQGFlY3NkLmVkdWNhdGlvblgEAAAAAQ~~

